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A parking spots. This change occurred after the faculty and staff started signing up for new permits 
and has caused extensive hardships. Committee members discussed various complexities of parking 
at LSU and potential solutions to PFTH parking problems. Bazayev will work with Staff Senate 
President Duplechain and approach the Parking Office to further investigate this issue.  

 
Tirone moved to suspend the agenda so that the committee could take up the agenda item on 

Syllabus Database. Passed unanimously.  
 

Guest speaker Feldt mentioned that the availability of such a database would help students in 
making judicious choices about which courses to take. Committee members discussed issues including 
intellectual property, compliance, and procedural aspects. Tirone moved to put together a joint 
committee composed of faculty and students to understand various aspects in the creation of a syllabus 
database. Passed unanimously.  
 

Tirone moved to suspend the agenda so that Associate Dean of Pinkie Gordon Lane Graduate 
School Wicks could discuss graduate student evaluations. Passed unanimously.  
 

Guest speaker Wicks mentioned that graduate student evaluations on a semester basis are 
required under PS-21. Students are supposed to be evaluated academically and based on their 
assistantship this makes multiple faculty responsible for evaluating every student. Committee members 
expressed various concerns on the procedural aspects including ambiguities involving who should do 


